
 
 

   
   

News Story - World Snow Day  
 
This week children have been looking at 
‘World Snow Day’.  
 
Children have enjoyed recalling their 
own experiences in the snow from early 
on in the month and playing with snow 
whilst in nursery.  
 
“The snow is so cold” 

“I was falling on the ice!” 

“I don’t like ice” 

At nursery children enjoyed making 
their own blocks of ice, when frozen 
they enjoyed painting them and then 
watching what happens to them 
throughout the day. “Apa, it’s turned to 
water now!”. We also talked about 
Winter clothing and what to wear 
outside in order to keep warm.  

Toddlers have also enjoyed exploring 
the water tray that was filled with 
snow. 
 
Children developed their pincer / fine 
motor skills by tracing over the 
snowflakes with Apa’s guidance.  

 


